
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

Dear Parents 

As we approach KS2 SATs week, we are very proud of our Year 6 children who have been 

working hard to prepare for these tests.  I’m sure that they will do their very best in order to 

show what they have achieved during their time at St Anselm’s.  My thanks go to Mr Dobson, 

and all the staff who have been involved in preparing them so well. Good luck Year 6 and make 

sure you come to school on Monday rested and ready to show us what you can do! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Dates 

 

 

May 

8th Year 6 SATs week 

10th Y4 class assembly 

14th May Fair 12:00-4:00 

17th Reception class assembly 

18th Class photos 

24th Y1 class assembly 

29th Half term 

 

June 

7th Year 4 Catholic Athletics tournament 

8th Sports Day 

11th and 18th First Communion Masses 

19th Year 3 Mass 

21st Year 4 to Aylesford  

23rd INSET School closed 

28th Year 5 assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Yellow House 

 

Well done to Yellow House who won the team 

point championship last term!  They may wear 

home clothes to school on Friday 19th May as 

their prize. The names of the children in each 

house are written on the boards by the front 

entrance, if you are unsure which house your 

child is in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted with our new interactive 

screen in the hall which has replaced the old 

trolley and projector.  Thank you very 

much to the PTA for their generous 

donation which funded the board. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                             Website: www.stansems.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                      Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

Does your child love singing? 

Below are details of a new Youth Choir that is 

being set up by The Wandsworth Music Service 

and is open to current Year 5 and Year 6 children. 

 


